NOTICE INVITING BIDS

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by the City of San Fernando, California,
for furnishing the following:

In Vehicle Computing

in strict accordance with the Specifications on file in the office of the SAN FERNANDO POLICE
DEPARTMENT, 900 First Street, San Fernando, California, 91340. Copies of specifications and
proposal documents may be obtained from the City’s website at http://www.ci.san-fernando.ca.us.

One original and one electronic copy of the proposal must be submitted to the POLICE
DEPARTMENT in a sealed envelope at POLICE PARTMENT, 900 First Street, San Fernando,
California, 91340, not later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, September 11, 2017. In lieu of providing
an original copy, proposals will also be accepted via email and must be received prior to the
deadline indicated above. Any bidder may withdraw their proposal, without obligation, at any time
prior to the scheduled closing time for receipt of proposals. A withdrawal will not be effective
unless made personally or by telephonic notification received prior to the closing date or delivering
a written request for withdrawal signed by, or on behalf of the prospective company. Proposals
may later be referred to the City Council for appropriate action. The City reserves the right to reject
any or all proposals as the best interests of the City may dictate.

By:

Elena Chavez, City Clerk

Published in The San Fernando Sun on August 24, 2017.




